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Peterhouse News

This week, our Year 5 cohort have been raising climate awareness as part of our
Courageous Advocacy curriculum. They designed posters and banners to display
around the school, produced leaflets about pollution and green energy alternatives
to hand out on the playground and even invited their parents to an assembly, in
which the children took the lead and shared their learning. Next week, they will be
presenting the same assembly to the rest of the school to continue to spread the
climate conscious message about which they feel so strongly.




Moorlands News

We are spending this half term looking at equality, diversity and inclusion. As
part of this focus the school actively participated in this year's EmpathylLaob
Empathy day on 8th June. This year the children particularly focused on
writing Empathy Resolutions, as a spur to putting empathy into action through
small changes with a ripple effect.

Mr Biddle, who has led on this, commented ‘It was great to see a wide range of
activities across the school and hear lots of empathy-focussed talk. | was able
to chat to a few children and they all really enjoyed it and, even more
importantly, they could explain what empathy is and why it matters.

This week we will be having a ‘Day of Welcome' in order to raise awareness for
Refugee Week. It will be a day to encourage everyone to feel welcome and be
part of a community, and to further develop a culture of welcome and
understanding for refugees and asylum seekers.
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Sunflower Reminder

The end of the school year is approaching. Has your sunflower grown big and
tall, or has it been a gardening disaster?

To let your sunflowers reach their maximum height, you have until the end of
the summer holiday to submit your entry.

Please send photograophs and measurements of your sunflower to
head@peterhouse.dneat.org . Make sure you include your child's name and
closs. ALL ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY 8th SEPTEMBER -

prizes will be handed out the following week

Tests, tests and more tests!

Well done to all of the children who have completed one of the many national
tests in the past few weeks. We have had SATS for year 2 and year 6, phonics
screening for year 1 and some year 2 children, and multiplication tests for year
4 children.

I hope that your child has managed to remain upbeat throughout. All of our
children did a wonderful job in showing their teachers just how much they had
learned.

Well done everyonel




